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Wednesday 05 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

To kick start the New Year we’re inviting everyone in St. Colman’s 

to join our Reading Revolution to spark your children’s imagination 

and spread the love of books and reading for pleasure, both in 

school and at home.  

 

Why?  

 

Did you know  

 

READING FOR PLEASURE IS IN DECLINE:  

 

Only 29% of 0-13 year olds read for pleasure daily. This isn’t good 

enough. We must all do more.  

 

The NUMBER OF PARENTS SHARING STORIES with their 

children is also in steep decline: only 56% of 3-4 year olds are 

read to daily.  

 

Fewer than 19% of 8-10 year olds are read to daily.  

 

So in 2020, we need your support to share stories. 
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